## Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA

t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks



14th July 2021

## **Dear Parents/Carers**

As you might be aware the House leadership have chosen charities to fund raise for during this academic year. To support this, I have organised a non-school uniform day for Wednesday 21st July, which will allow all students to wear their own clothes for a donation of £2. Considering the COVID-19 situation, if possible, I would ask that you send your child in with the correct change.

The money will be collected at the school gates. The non-uniform day donations will be collated into house-coloured buckets. Naturally, if students wish to make a larger donation, this will be welcomed by the charities they are collecting for.

As a reminder, the houses have chosen the following charities to support during this academic year:

| House   | Charity they are fundraising for                              | House     | Charity they are fundraising for                             |
|---------|---|-----------|--|
| СНИЯСНИ | National<br>Autistic<br>Society                               | MURRAY    | RAINBOW TRUST SUPPORTING FAMILIES WITH A SERIOUSLY ILL CHILD |
| HAWKING | Together we will end homelessness                             | PANKHURST | Children with Cancer UK Keeping families together            |
| RENDELL | PROUD TO BE A PART OF THE FIGHT FOR EVERY HEARTBEAT bhforg.uk |           |  |

Charity days at Roding Valley High School are always fun days, with students entering into the spirit of giving and good will. We would however remind students to be fully equipped and have the necessary books. We will not allow students to wear clothes, hats or masks that cover their faces, unless this is in keeping with their normal cultural dress code. We will **not** allow students to wear clothes that reveal large amounts of their bodies, particularly chest and shoulder areas. Skirts and shorts should be worn to an appropriate length. We would also expect students to make sound footwear choices - high heels or flimsy shoes in a school environment may be dangerous.

If a student dresses inappropriately, they may well be sent home or you may be called to collect them. We will share the amount we manage to raise for the different charities on the day in the via our twitter accounts @RodingVHouses & @RodingValleyHS and the subsequent parent bulletin. Thank you for your support with this charity event.

Assistant Headteacher

Yours faithfully

Mr Hussain Associate Assistant

Headteacher: House System





1. M'W

Mr T Price





















